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THEME: "BUILD,  BUILD,  BUILD  PMA! BUILDING THE FUTURE TODAY." 

Member : World Medical Association (WMA) 

Co-Founder : Confederation of Medical Association in Asia and Oceania (CMAAO) 

  Medical Association of Southeast Asian Nations (MASEAN) 
 

Secretariat : Philippine Medical Association Building, North Avenue, Quezon City 1105 

  Telephone Numbers: (632) 929-7361; 929-6366; 926-2447 Fax: (632) 929-6951 

  Mobile Numbers:  0927-5806903; 0947-2994782 (Membership) 

                                       0917-8221357; 0918-9234732 (Secretariat) 

  Email: philmedas@yahoo.com; philmedas@gmail.com 
  Website: www.philippinemedicalassociation.org 

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR NO: 2019-10-08-23 

TO         :   COMPONENT SOCIETIES, SPECIALTY DIVISIONS,  
                  SUB-SPECIALTY   SOCIETIES, & AFFILIATE SOCIETIES 

 
DATE              :  OCTOBER 8, 2019 
 
SUBJECT       :  NEW PMA LANDLINE NUMBERS 

 
Greetings from the Philippine Medical Association! 

 

The NTC issued Memorandum Order 10-10-2017 in October last year directing all 

telecommunications companies in the country to migrate all customers within the area 

code 02 to eight-digit telephone numbers to ensure that there will be sufficient resource 

pool to cater to the rapid growth of landline customers in major cities. 

 

In line with this, we would like to update you of the new landline numbers of the PMA 

Secretariat and Doctors’ Inn: 

Secretariat (02) 89297361 

   (02) 89262447 

   (02) 89296366 

Telefax  (02) 89296951 

Doctors’ Inn  (02) 83524342 

 

For your guidance and information.  Thank you. 

  

 

RICARDO A. BATAC, MD   JOSE P. SANTIAGO, JR., MD 
PMA Secretary General     President 

 
 
 


